
St. Patrick’s Class Newsletter 

Welcome back to the new school year, we hope you have 

enjoyed a lovely summer holiday. We are very excited to 

be back and have already settled into the new term 

nicely.  

Some important information: 

• Please remember that PE will be on a Monday and a Thursday. 

Children need to come into school in their PE kit on those days; 

• Please make sure that reading records come into school every 

Monday, signed and dated so that we can see how children are getting 

on with their reading at home. It is really important that children read 

at home for at least 15 minutes every night to enable them to 

grow into confident and able readers; 

• Please make sure children come into school with a coat each day – this 

is very important as we get into Autumn. 

• Also, please remember a water bottle. These will be sent home on 

Fridays for a wash then need to come back in the following Monday. 

We are very much looking forward to our learning this term. We 

will be having fun with some great books, 

including Aliens Love Underpants (one of Mr 

Hetherington’s favourites so we hear!), The 

Colour Monster and The Disgusting Sandwich. 

In Maths we will be building strong skills 

working with Place Value, while investigating 

the different seasons in Science and exploring where we 

live in Geography. In PE we will be working with NUFC on Mondays, and 

building strength through Yoga on Thursdays. 

As a school we promote healthy eating and healthy living. 

Therefore snacks should be fruit, healthy cereal bars or plain 

biscuits. Please only fill bottles with plain water!  

If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Thank you,  

Miss Protheroe  

  

 


